
One-time Volunteers Needed
**Book Sale Assistance**

Linden Leaf on St. Mary-of-the-Woods campus will be having a 
book sale February 17-20. 



We need several volunteers to help in 1-2 hour increments 

or whatever time you can spare!



-Set up will be Feb 11 through Feb 16th; 9 AM to 4 PM each day.



-During the sale we need volunteers Feb 17th through the 20th, 
10 AM until 4 PM.


















Sarah, Volunteer Coordinator
volunteer@spsmw.org
812-535-2878
Volunteer.SistersofProvidence.org

Saint Mary-of-the-Woods, Indiana

To sign up, email volunteer@spsmw.org or call 812-535-2878, 
include what day and time you can volunteer.

because of the vulnerable population of our sisters, 
we require volunteers to have the first series (two shots) of a covid vaccine.


